
IEM Committee 

From: 	 Roxanne Rollins <roxanne.rn.roIlins@grnaiLcom> 

Sent: 	 Monday, October 16, 2017 2:11 PM 

To: 	 IEM Committee 

Subject: 	 Ban of Toxic Sunscreens 

Hi, 

I am writing to express my support of a bill that would ban the 
sale of personal care products that contain oxybenzone or 

octinoxate. These ingredients are harmful to the coral reefs. 

Thank you, 
Roxanne Rollins 

453 Hoala Dr. 

Kihei, HI 96753 
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